
CHALKLANDS RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 2003

SEPTEMBER 2015 -  AGM NEWSLETTER

 As you have read in our recent August Newsletter our forthcoming AGM will be held on :

 

Thursday 8th October at 7:30 pm

Location : Bourne End Library / back room

 

Please make a note in your diary now and come along on the night if at all possible. 

Topics to be discussed will be :

Financial Accounts / Road repairs / Signage / FoOV Village meetings / Maintenance / 2016 Plans

as well as our new , exciting website

 We would encourage as many residents to attend in order  to establish a plan for future 
maintenance activities and other aspirations.  

Chalklands is your estate and your ideas and suggestions will be essential in helping the committee 
to develop this plan and prioritise expenditure. 

 If you come to the AGM you will be able to voice your own views but if you cannot make it, or if you 
wish to ensure a particular topic is included in the agenda, then please feel free to send your ideas, 
comments, observations to the Committee in advance.  Alternatively you can post these on our CRA 
Contact Point at Chalklands@outlook.com  Thank you again for your co-operation and support. 

NOTE : If you require transport / a lift then please let us know and this can be arranged.

 With best wishes and hoping to see as many of you as possible on the 8th.

Your Committee

Chairman : Bill   Secretary : Daska    Treasurer : Caroline 

Adrian       Margaret      Richard      Brian         Brian        Spencer        Paul                          
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